
2020 Development Wrap-Up 

 

Top 5 Walkers/Runners: 

1st Place:  

Ann Kline - $4,913.34 

2nd Place:  

Traci Counts - $1,130.00 

3rd Place:  

Jesecia Coffman - $867.33 

4th Place:  

Melanie Miller - $820.00 

5th Place:  

Katelyn Lamb - $800.00 

Top 5 Teams: 
1st Place:  

Ashland Dickey Church - 

$1,785.00 

2nd Place:  

Lambs of God - $800.00 

3rd Place:  

First Baptist - $605.00 

4th Place:  

GemSeekers - $518.00 

5th Place:  

New Life - $400.00 

A special thank you to our Corporate Sponsors:  

14th Annual Virtual Fundraising Banquet was a Celebration of Life! 

Walk For Life & 5K Fun Run Hits 114% of Goal & Record Attendance 
     THANK YOU for walking to support Ashland  

Pregnancy Care Center’s life-saving mission on  

Saturday, October 3, 2020, for our annual Walk for 

Life & 5K Fun Run. We had a record total of  

230 participants: 212 Walkers, 18 Runners, and 7 

friendly dogs! We raised 114% of our $25,000 goal.  

This past year YOU helped raise $28,440!  

Praise God!  

A special thank you for generous in-kind gifts from 

Park National Bank, Tim Hortons, and Hempy Water.  

     Ashland Pregnancy Care Center’s 14th 

Annual (Virtual) Fundraising Banquet on 

Thursday, August 6, 2020, was a  

celebration of LIFE and being reminded 

we are all Wrapped in His Majesty! That 

evening, our client testimonies  

demonstrated the power of the Gospel 

and community partnerships highlighting 

the launch of a new ministry, “Embrace 

Grace,” while our guest speaker, Abby 

Johnson touched our hearts. Abby also 

announced that she will be returning this 

year for our 40th Anniversary  

Celebration! This past year, we had  

record attendance of over 850  

registered guests!  Our goal was to raise 

$150,000 and have reached nearly 90% 

of our goal. We have raised $133,326 

for LIFE! We are overjoyed by the  

faithfulness and generosity of people like 

YOU for investing in our life-saving  

mission.  A special thanks to our virtual 

hosts and banquet underwriters for your 

support. To watch the event again, visit 

www.AshlandCareCenter.org/Banquet. 

Save the date for our  

40th Anniversary Celebration  

with guest speaker, Abby Johnson  

on Tuesday, April 20, 2021. 

View the highlight reel at: www. AshlandCareCenter.org/Walk. 



Voted 2020 Best of the Best Non-Profit  

2020 Community Recognition 

APCC Staff Pictured: (Front) Jackie Beaty, Traci Counts, (Back) Amanda Bowman, Melanie Miller, and Pat Rogers. 

Thank you to the Ashland community for voting for Ashland Pregnancy Care 

Center as the Best Non-Profit for 2020! We have a dedicated team that loves 

to serve and serves with excellence. Thank you again, Ashland for supporting 

our life-saving mission and voting us as Best Non-Profit for 3 years in a row! 

Thank you for your support 3 consecutive years! 

 Community Grants & Gifts Received During Covid-19  

 
     We are very thankful for the community grants and gifts that were 
made possible to non-profit organizations this past year with the COVID 
pandemic.  Ashland Pregnancy Care Center was the recipient of many 
generous grants to help assist with specific growing needs.  We would 
like to recognize the following foundations and groups for their  
generous support: 
 

 
Ashland County Community Foundation 
• COVID-19 Relief Fund - $10,000  

For tele-health and capacity building to  
meet current and growing needs of clients 

• Women’s Fund - $4,200  
New Virtual Software Platforms  
(Bright Course, Hope Sync, & VIRTU) 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Samaritan Hospital Foundation 
• Life Pak AED Machine & Touchless Thermometers 

• Sustain part-time Nurse staff position through 2021- $20,000 
 
 

Ashland County Commissioners 
• CARES Act Grant - $14,719.39 

The Ashland County Commissioners allocated $276,000 of the 
CARES Act funds for local non-profits for COVID related needs.  
APCC was gifted funds for telehealth equipment, disinfectant  
sprayer, PPE, cleaning supplies, and workstations with dividers. 

 
 

GIFTS TOTAL $48,919.39! 

 

     Chris joined our team on 

October 27, 2020. Chris 

serves as the safety officer 

and has been a vital part of 

implementing Telehealth 

services. We look forward to add additional 

medical services in the near future to better 

reach women considering abortion. 

     Chris is a long-time resident of the Ashland 

area and has served the local community as a 

nurse over the last 15 years. After obtaining 

her Associates Nursing degree from North 

Central State College in 2005, she later went 

on to complete her Bachelor of Science  

degree from Ashland University in 2011. After  

gaining experience as an Emergency  

Department staff nurse, she transitioned into 

management and also taught as an adjunct 

nursing instructor. 

     Advocating for patients and providing the 

best possible care is her absolute passion.  

This passion has led her to volunteer at the 

Ashland Christian Health Center, as well as, 

travel with a medical missions' team on three 

occasions to provide healthcare to remote 

villages in Ethiopia. 

     Chris is married to Brent Coffy, and they 

have six children and three grandchildren.  

Her family enjoys involvement in local  

business, church worship ministry, and other 

community organizations. For enjoyment, 

Chris loves spending time with her family,  

gardening, and cycling.  

Chris Coffy, RN  

Nurse/Clinic Manager 

MEET OUR NEW STAFF NURSE! 

https://ashlandcarecenter.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b0c2f4289cd289c16072cd57&id=524f3fdc67&e=3d1f758961
https://ashlandcarecenter.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b0c2f4289cd289c16072cd57&id=524f3fdc67&e=3d1f758961

